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Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________   

 

PARENTS’ EVENING 
Don’t forget next Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th is parents’ evening.  This would be a great opportunity 

for you to meet your child’s teacher and seeing how they are getting on with their learning and behavior.  If 

you haven’t already please return your slip to make your appointment as soon as possible. 

BOOK FAIR 
The school will have the travelling book fair in school next week from Monday – Thursday.  The book fair 

will be in the infant hall and will be open from 3.15-3.45 on Monday and Tuesday.  On Wednesday and 

Thursday it will remain open until 6.00pm due to parents’ evening. 

This would be a great opportunity to help encourage your child to read for pleasure and fostering the 

importance of books and reading. 

 

YEW TREE SOCIAL MEDIA 
Thank you to those parents who have already started to follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.  The 

school has started to use these platforms to keep you informed of the fantastic learning and experiences 

taking place at school. 

If you haven’t yet, you can find us @YewTreeSchool. 

Please remember if you need to speak to someone at school or pass on a message this will still need to be 

done by phoning the office. 

 

 

HALF TERM 
We break up for half term on Friday 25th October.  School will re-open on Monday 4th November. 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUATION 
It is really important that your child comes to school every day and on time.  School starts at 9.00am.  

School can not authorize holidays in term time and you risk a fine if you take your child out of school during 

term time. 

If your child can’t attend school for any reason please make sure you ring the office and let them know. 

Please don’t send your child to school too early especially now the weather is getting cold and wet.  The 

school gates only open at around 8.30am and staff are only on duty from 8.50am.  We have seen children as 

early as 8.15am some mornings.  Please speak to the office if you need to use our breakfast club. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
Please remember your children shouldn’t be accessing social media or even platforms like Whats App – as 

this can lead to children falling out and getting upset.  The legal age for these types of social media is 13. 

Please support school and your child by monitoring their internet and messaging usage. 


